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RAIA DROGASIL S.A. 
Authorized Publicly-Held Company 

CNPJ/MF 61.585.865/0001-51 
 
 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

We hereby announce to our shareholders that, in the Board of Directors’ Meeting held on December 

15, 2023, the members of the Board approved the payment of dividends in the total gross amount 

of R$ 83,000,000.00, to be paid until December 28, 2023, on a date to be set by the Company’s 

Management in due course. The gross amount to be paid is R$ 0.048413937 per share and monetary 

restatement is not applicable. 

 

 

Those who own shares of the Company will have the right of payment according to the shareholding 

position as of December 20, 2023. From December 21, 2023 the company´s shares will trade 

excluding dividends. The amount of dividends is not subject to withheld income tax, as set forth on 

Article 10 of Law 9249/95 of December 26, 1995.  

 

 

 

 

São Paulo, December 15, 2023. 

 

 

RAIA DROGASIL S.A. 

Eugênio De Zagottis 
Investor Relations Vice President 

 


